
 

 

 
HAMP REPORTING UPDATE          
                                           January 28, 2016 

 

April 2016 HAMP® Reporting Tool Release Notes  
 
On April 1, 2016, the HAMP Reporting System, including the HAMP Reporting Tool, will receive an update to support the 
following:  

• Streamline HAMP – Non-GSE 
• ADR Edit Updates for Tier 2 Forbearance Eligibility Policy Change 
• New Data Quality Edits 

Please refer to the Release Notes for more details on these updates.  

 

 
Updated Job Aids Posted  

In connection with the April 2016 release, updated versions of the following Job Aids were posted in the Learning Center 
on HMPadmin.com:  

• Official Withdrawn Reporting Guidance Job Aid -- Please refer to this document for instructions when reporting 
modifications as Official Withdrawn via the Official Monthly Reporting transaction. 
 

• Reporting Additional Data Requirements (ADR) Job Aid -- Please refer to this document for instructions and 
scenarios when reporting Additional Data Requirements. 

 
Questions? 
Email the HAMP Solution Center or call 1-866-939-4469. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This message was sent via e-mail on the date indicated at the top to servicer representatives registered for the Making Home Affordable Program. 

http://www.hmpadmin.com/portal/programs/docs/hamp_servicer/release_notes/april2016_hamp_reporting_system_servicer_release_notes.pdf
http://www.hmpadmin.com/portal/learningcenter/servicers/jobaids.jsp
http://www.hmpadmin.com/portal/learningcenter/servicers/jobaids/official_withdrawal_guidance.pdf
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